we’re building better
tools to serve you =

The first weekend in February 2014, we'll be upgrading to a new
member-focused computer processing system to better serve your
financial needs. At KCFCU, we work hard to provide you with the best

technology and we are excited about an upgrade designed to enhance
member satisfaction!

All KCFCU Branches

Saturday, February 1
Monday, February 3

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.

Our goal is to give you information early and often.
Stay tuned in with the transition and latest news
by visiting www.kelloggcfcu.org.
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